
 

Department of Social Work  
University of Regina  

PARTICIPANTS NEEDED FOR 
RESEARCH IN Alcohol Use Among Saskatchewan 

Social Workers  

We are looking for volunteers to take part in a study of  
Alcohol use among social workers in Saskatchewan. 

As a participant in this study, you would be asked to: either fill out an 
anonymous, on-line survey and/or participate in an interview about your 

experiences.   

The survey can be done on any device and will take approximately 20 minutes 
to complete. 

The interviews may take up to an hour and would involve open ended 
questions about your experiences with work-related stress and alcohol use.   

For more information about this study, or to volunteer for this study,  
please contact: 

Erin Redekop, M.S.W. Student 
Faculty of Social Work 

at 
306-716-9848 or  

Email: redekope@uregina.ca 
Supervisor: Dr. Kara Fletcher – kara.fletcher@uregina.ca 

 
*There are inherent security issues when using email as a communication tool. By defaults, 

emails are not encrypted and are vulnerable to interception by outside sources, or someone may 

see that you are involved in this research if you leave your browser open. We will use the phrase 

“Saskatchewan Matters” in the subject line of all correspondence so you will know the email is 

from us. We recommend you send any emails to us using the same phrase.  

 

This study has been reviewed and received approval  

through the Research Ethics Board, University of Regina. 
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